
 

 

 

 

 

NORTH WALES SAFEGUARDING ADULTS 
BOARD KEY MESSAGES 

 

From meeting held on Thursday 18th January 2018 

 An update was provided and discussions held in relation to the multi-agency 

work that has been undertaken in addition to current ongoing investigations. 

 

 A presentation was received around Operation Pallial, an independent 

National Crime Agency investigation into recent allegations of past abuse in 

the care system in North Wales. 

 

 The Board held discussions about the changing legislation and the training 

needs that will emerge from this -  to ensure the Safeguarding Community are 

aware and understand the changes. 

 

 The North Wales Adult ‘Interim’ Professional Concerns Protocol was ratified at 

Board and will be available shortly on the NWSB Website. 

 

 A Business Development Session will be taking place for both Boards at the 

end of January.  It will assist in setting the priorities for the Board’s Business 

Plan going forward and provide an evaluation of the work carried out to date. 

 

  

 

 


